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Wolves should not be delisted. The conflict between livestock and wolves is not necessary if
livestock were grazed on their owners' property and not on public land. Livestock owners need to be
educated on non-violent ways to protect their livestock and still leave wolves unharmed. There are
many methods available to them if they really cared about saving our wolves. I get the idea and the
owners just consider wolves as enemies and care about how the wolves protect our environment
and our ecological system of hierarchy.
 


